## NOTICE

## MORNING & AFTERNOON SHIFT

Dear Parents,

This is to inform you that tomorrow Wednesday 18<sup>th</sup> December 2024 is the class party for classes (Lower Nursery to Class 5 Primary Section); children can come dressed in coloured clothes and need to bring a small bag.

From Thursday 19<sup>th</sup> December 2024 to Sunday 05<sup>th</sup> January 2025 are the winter vacations. School re-opens on Monday 06<sup>th</sup> January 2025.

Fees need to be cleared till December 2024. In order to receive the half yearly report card.

We wish all our Christian students and their families a Merry Christmas and A Happy & Prosperous New Year 2025 to you all Happy Holidays ©.